
 

14/01/2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

We will be trying to organise the Leavers Hoodies over the next few weeks in order for them to be 
available by the time they go to the Manor at the end of March. I am hoping to pass on the 
children's names to the company next week for them to prepare the design. I will be giving them the 
children's names as they appear on the school register, both name and surname. 

Please let me know if 

a. You do not wish your child's name to be included. 

b. If you would like their name to be spelt differently or abbreviated e.g. Abi instead of Abigail. 

These are the names going in the '19' number on the design. Any nicknames the children want to 
add will be added at the ordering stage which will be done by yourselves online as in previous years. 

Let me know by emailing me at alexiaatt@aol.com or by text to 07970 015464  

I need to know by Sunday 20th January as I  hope to pass on the names to the company next 
Monday.  

 

Thankyou 

 

Alexia Camenzuli 

 

mailto:alexiaatt@aol.com

